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Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the
House Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent

testimony on House Bill 248.

My name is Jennifer Baughman and I am a domestic engineer and the reason I
support House Bill 248 is because I don’t believe that the government should have any
place in my medical decision making. It’s unfair to require a vaccine for education
purposes because you're going to not allow unvaccinated people to receive the same
level of education. It’s an experimental drug and I feel it will also prevent people from

having equal job opportunities. We as people should be able to make our own

decisions about our bodies and what we put in them.

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and

urgency of House Bill 248.

Best regards,

Jennifer Baughman



